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From: 
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 1:58 PM
To: Office of the Registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-12-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Valeri Kenna

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Greetings,

Considering that Enbridge supplies a critical service to Canadians, it has always seen increases in profits - this
quarter shows an increase of 19.8% year over year - and that they are aware of increasing challenges to oil pipelines
while doing nothing to move away from an unsustainable fossil fuel into developing viable cleaner, sustainable
energy sources, I am asking that their request to further gauge Canadians be declined.

I understand that market values matter to shareholders, but warm homes and hot water are critical matters of health,
safety, and life, which absolutely should always come before profits.

Natural gas is already unaffordable. We are still recovering from a pandemic that did not prevent Enbridge’ seeing
6.6% in 2021 and 8.47 % at September
2022 increases in profits year over year, while many lost their jobs or businesses and are still struggling to make
ends meet and will take years to financially recover. The one month I used the gas furnace last year my gas bill was
over $200, for a 1000 sf apartment. Once I got that bill I shut the furnace off and bought two electric heaters, which
have kept my apartment just as warm at half the cost.

   Enbridge is taking too much already, and their dividends do not deserve to bankrupt the people making the
wealthy even wealthier.
Thank you for your time and the opportunity to say something.

Regards,



V Kenna

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




